
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

13 February 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Re:  Parents Meetings Spring Term – Nursery  

We will be holding parent meetings for children who attend the Nursery this 

year on Wednesday 19 March. This is a chance to meet with Mrs Manelska 

to discuss how your child is getting on at the nursery. 

The nursery will be closed all day on this day in order for the meetings to 

take place. We are notifying you in advance so that childcare arrangements 

can be made. 

More details will follow closer to the time. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Rose Taunt 
Head of School 
 

 


